
 
 

 
 

20/04/2020 

Dear Valued Stakeholders 

Subsequent to the communication dated 06 April 2020 regarding to the Mandatory Grant extension 

until 31 May 2020. CATHSSETA Mandatory grants policy section 9 prescribes that Mandatory grant 

applicants are encouraged to submit their request for extension at least 15 days before the 

deadline, therefore the written request for an extension must be submitted to CATHSSETA on or 

before the 17th of May 2020.  

Please refer to Section 9 of the CATHSSETA Mandatory Grant Policy for more details. Should you 

have any queries please contact the following CATHSSETA staff nomhle@cathsseta.org.za, 

thabi@cathsseta.org.za  and/or sizani@cathsseta.org.za. 

Kind Regards,  

 

The CATHSSETA Team 
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